
FLORENCE HANNA DUKES 

4200 NORTH 15TH STREET 

MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53209 

 

 
 
 

May 27, 2008 
 

 
The Honorable Common Council 
Public Safety Committee 

200 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

 
 
Attention: Alderman Donovan, Chair and Committee Members 

 
 

During the past twenty years, I have held several managerial positions within City Government. 
As I commence my twenty- first year of employment with the City of Milwaukee, I am 
extremely delighted to have been reappointed to the position of Safety Director b y Mayor Tom 

Barrett. I am scheduled to appear for my confirmation hearing on May 29, 2008 before the 
Public Safety Committee. I am requesting your endorsement and support of my reappointment as 

Safety Director assigned to the Milwaukee Police Department.  
 
I have attached for your perusal an updated copy of my Vitae and the most recent 2007 

Accomplishments of the MPD-Safety Division. 
 

I maybe reached at 935-7991 to discuss any of your inquiries.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  

 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 

Florence H. Dukes 
Safety Director 

 
Cc: Patrick Curley, Chief of Staff 
      Mayor’s Office 

 
 

Attachments 


